
Moving schools is a big decision; Jill couldn’t be 
happier with kind, caring environment she has 
found for her daughter at Luddendenfoot Academy

A strong emphasis on pastoral care
Liberty Rose moved to Luddendenfoot Academy as a mid year transfer in Year 3 after some difficulties at her 
previous school. “As a parent I spent many months trying to improve the situation for Liberty Rose, but the best 
thing for us as a family was to move schools. I wanted to find one that had a very strong emphasis on pastoral 
care, was caring, worked very closely with families and one that had an understanding of working with children 
with additional needs. I wanted an environment that would bring out the best in her. She’s is flourishing at 
Luddendenfoot.”

Nurturing and caring
Jill, understandably, wanted to be sure that she was making the right decision in changing schools Liberty 
Rose. After reading the Ofsted report she visited Luddendenfoot Academy to meet the Headteacher and was 
immediately impressed. “I found the her to be incredibly clued up on additional needs; she is nurturing and 
caring and the school came across as somewhere not solely focused on ticking boxes and exam results but as a 
school who takes a holistic approach to caring for each child.”

Jill lives in Hebden 
Bridge with her 
daughter, Liberty 
Rose, eight in Year 3.
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